
Trudie Amundson 
New London City Clerk 
New London City Hall 
P. 0. Box 252 
New London, MN 56273 

April29, 1998 

Re: New London/New London Township Joint Agreement - 190 acres 

Dear Ms. Amundson: 

On April 16, 1998, the Municipal Board received a joint resolution between the 
City and Town of New London, dated April 1, 1998, for the proposed orderly 
annexation of the following described property: 

The Southwest 1/4 of Section 9, Township 121, Range 34, excepting that part of 
said Southwest 1/4 which lies North of the Crow River. 

The Northwest 1/4 of the Northwest 1/4 of Section 16, Township 121, Range 34. 

Enclosed are the following: 

1) your letter dated April 14, 1998; 
2) joint resolution signed by the city and township on April 1, 1998; 
3) check stub for the city's check no. 014126 in the amount of 

$400.00, received by this office on April 8, 1998; 
4) your letter dated April 22, 1998; and 
5) map 

As you've discussed with Rachel Youness of this office, Mr. Jeff Saholt of the 
Department of Transportation Cartographic Unit contacted this office and advised us 
that this area was annexed by Ordinance No. 96-2, which was approved by the 
Municipal Board on November 1, 1996 in Municipal Board File A-5717. 
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We are in the process of issuing the city a refund of the $400.00 filing fee. This 
process may take a week to ten days to finalize. 

If you have any questions, please contact our office. 

PDL:sjh 

Enclosures 

Sincerely, 

MUNICIPAL BOARD 

Patricia D. Lundy 
Assistant Director 

cc: HowardS. Patrick, New London Township Clerk 




